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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on September 16, 2010, does hereby recognize the following:

Mark Roberts, a seventh grade language arts teacher at James T. Alton Middle School, as the FRED of the Month.  His FRED of the Month nomination letter reads:  “Mr. Roberts exemplifies the J.T. Alton Middle School “whatever it takes” vision on a DAILY basis.  Not only is he a teacher that goes above and beyond to establish relationships with students, he is constantly aware of individual needs.  Mark has been a school-wide leader in the implementation of Infinite Campus and often gives of his time to help fellow teachers -- both at JT Alton and throughout the district -- who may encounter difficulties with this program.  In addition, he helps coach our football team and is a member of our recently formed Positive Behavior and Intervention Support committee and has helped developed new procedures/expectation for students and adults within our building.  Mark is also a departmental colleague to a teacher who is battling cancer.  During her absence, he continues to complete his and her lesson plans, enters student data into his and her performance calculators, and helps train substitute(s) during her absence.  Each year, he follows up with students he has had previously in terms of their progress - personally and academically.”
The Board extends its congratulations to Mr. Roberts for the recognition he has earned for himself and Hardin County Schools.
